
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ms. Lorianne O'Donnell 
Chief Operating Officer 

 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELATION OF SPECIAL MEETING 
 
 

PLEASE POST 
 
 
Notice is hereby given of the CANCELATION of the Special Meeting of the Greenwich Public Schools Food 
Services Menu Planning Sub-Committee to be held on Friday April 19, 2019 at 9:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. at the 
Havemeyer Building IT Room, 290 Greenwich Avenue, Greenwich, Connecticut, originally noticed March 25, 
2019. 
 
 
 
 
 

Lorianne O'Donnell 

 
Chief Operating Officer 
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